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Dave Barthelmy

From: Nichola Harrison <accounts@capeminerals.co.za>
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 12:11 PM
To: 'Dave Barthelmy'
Subject: Cape Minerals New Stock 23 October 2017

We have loaded a number of new and really interesting specimens from Southern Africa as well as a few new 

international specimens on the site. Of interest are two agates from the Skeleton Coast Namibia that demonstrate a 

incredible polish from years of wind and sand ablation, a few specimens from the now defunct Ysterputs deposit in 

Namibia as well as a number of new specimens from Tsumeb.  

Note that some of the specimens are at prices well below $10 each! Happy hunting 

Regards 

Cape Minerals.    

 

 
 


